
Subject: Message from Health Care Authority Director Regarding the State Health Care Innovation Plan 
 
Please see the attached message addressed to Washington State’s Tribal Health Care Leaders 
from Health Care Authority Director, Dorothy Teeter, regarding the State Health Care 
Innovation Plan.  
 
If you have questions, please contact: 
 
Karen Merrikin Laura Zaichkin 
Project Director Project Manager 
Karen.merrikin@hca.wa.gov Laura.zaichkin@hca.wa.gov 

360-725-0855 360-725-1635 
 
 
You may contact the Health Care Authority Tribal Liaison at: 
 
Karol Dixon 
Tribal Liaison 
Karol.Dixon@hca.wa.gov 
360-725-1649 
 
 
General questions can be addressed by contacting: 
 
The SIM Help Desk 
simquestions@hca.wa.gov 

360-725-1447 
 
 
Thank you, 
Lucy 
 
Lucy Crow 
Office of Legislative Affairs and Analysis  
Health Care Policy  
WA State Health Care Authority 
(360) 725-1868 
Lucy.Crow@hca.wa.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Karen.merrikin@hca.wa.gov
mailto:Laura.zaichkin@hca.wa.gov
mailto:Karol.Dixon@hca.wa.gov
mailto:simquestions@hca.wa.gov
mailto:Lucy.Crow@hca.wa.gov









	WA_State cover
	Subject: Message from Health Care Authority Director Regarding the State Health Care Innovation Plan

	WA_State Health Care Innovation Plan

